
 
 

 

    

21 May 2023 

 

Notice of Mobile Banking Service Upgrade 

 

BOCHK strives to provide excellent and secure digital banking experience. 

From 21 May, "BeLeaf' will be launched in Mobile Banking which brings you green 

information and we will continue to roll out new features. If the operating system of your 

mobile device is below iOS 13/AOS 8, please update to enjoy our enhanced service. 

Besides, our Mobile Banking will be fully upgraded from in mid-September. If the 

operating system of your mobile device is the above-mentioned version, please update it 

to enjoy our Mobile Banking services. 

For enquiries, please contact our online chat or contact us at (852) 3988 2388. 
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